
 
September 25, 2020 

 
Happy Friday! I want to begin by thanking everyone who attended our Virtual Curriculum Night 
on Thursday evening. For those of you who were not able to attend, teachers will be sharing the 
recordings, so that you have access to all of the information!  
 
Here are just a few quick reminders and updates: 
For Remote Families: 
 
Grab N Go Meals 
I wanted to remind everyone that we are  providing Grab N Go meals for remote learners here 
at Stober. Our cafeteria manager, Sharon Talty, is running the Grab N Go.​ Meals will be 
available for pick up ​outside the cafeteria door​. Our Pick up times are Tuesday and 
Thursday between 1:30-2:30.  
 
Remote Picture Day 
We will be holding a Picture Day on October 28th for remote students who would like to come to 
the building to have their picture taken. Kandi sent out a Sign Up Genius to all remote families 
this week as well as detailed information regarding bringing your child to school. Students will 
enter the building through our Gym door located by the upper playground.  
 
Coming Up For All Families: 
 
Dine to Donate-Wednesday, September 30th at Chipotle on Youngfield from 4-8.  
Please come out and support our amazing PTA by dining at Chipotle on 9/30 between the hours 
of 4-8pm. 33% of the proceeds will be donated to Stober PTA. Please be sure to let your server 
know that you are dining with Stober. Thank you for your support!! 
Please see the flyers below for all the information. 
Chipotle 9/30/2020 
 
October Count-October 1st​ is the official count day which determines funding for schools 
across the state. We ask that all families make every effort to have their child present for 
in-person or remote learning on October 1st. If for some reason your child will not be attending, 
please contact Kandi in the office. Thank you in advance for your support!  
 
Fall Parent Teacher Conferences-​October 13th and 14th 3:30-8:00-Mark your calendars as 
conferences are coming up! Teachers will be sending Sign Up Genius links to sign up for virtual 
parent teacher conferences soon!  
 
Fall Break-October 15th and 16th​-There will be no school for students on Thursday, October 
15th and Friday, October 16th. 
 

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1vQ2GE_IvpjzF4B4r5Gn8bb8fR7_YUCIL?usp=sharing


I hope everyone enjoys a wonderful weekend!  
 
Anne 
 


